
CRAIGIEBUCKLER AND SEAFIELD COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

 

Planning Officer’s Report    04 July 2017 
 

Planning Matters 

 

Dandara Development 
 

Dandara have submitted a planning application for a 3-storey 81 bed care home in Zone A across from Hazledene Manor 

with a new access road onto Hazledene Road 

A public meeting in Hazlehead Academy was held on Tuesday 23rd May. We are keen to hear your views, concerning this 

proposed development, and shall welcome your attendance. 

The written representation concerning this planning application, which we will submit to Aberdeen City Council, will 

include the opinions expressed at the meeting. Please come along and have your say. 

 

 

 



 

 



 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 



Dandara Planning Application Public Meeting 

A public meeting was held on Tuesday 23rd May to discuss the planning application and get the views and concerns of 

local residents. 

A total of 14 letters of representation from local residents were submitted to the planning department at Aberdeen City 

Council. 

Community Council Representation 

 



 



 



 

 



Damage to the publicly owned green space known as the “Coulter By Pass 

Dandara are connecting their drainage/sewage system to the city drains at Springfield Place. The photos 
below shows the considerable damage that their heavy excavating vehicles (a tracked excavator and a 
dumper) have caused to the public green space behind the scout hut.  
Two high mounds of soil are shown. Restoration of the affected areas will be costly.  
This is a popular amenity with dog walkers and joggers. The Council should repair the damage and recover 
costs from Dandara for the considerable costs, to make sure the area is restored to a standard for recreational 
use. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Damage to grass  

 

 

 

 



Planning Applications as per weekly planning list June 2017:  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

  



 

 

 


